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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING -
Thursday May 1, 2014

Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing will be held pursuant to the provisions of the
Local Government Act to consider Greater Vancouver Regional District Regional Growth
Strategy Amendment Bylaw No. 1203, 2014.

The Public Hearing will be held on Thursday, May 1, 2014 at 11 am in the 2nd Floor
Boardroom, 4330 Kingsway, Burnaby, BC.

Greater Vancouver Regional District
Regional Growth Strategy Amendment
Bylaw No. 1203, 2014 (Bylaw) would
amend the regional land use designation
for portions of a proposed development
site in Delta, referred to as the Southlands
Properties, from Agricultural to General
Urban and Conservation and Recreation
and extend the Urban Containment
Boundary to encompass the new General
Urban area. A map of the site is shown with
the proposed changes included.
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Copies of the Bylaw and the supporting
documentation may be inspected at the
Information Centre, Metro Vancouver

% e Paint Roberts
Head Office, 4330 Kingsway, Burnaby, BC,
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All persons who believe their interest in property is affected by the proposed Bylaw will be
given an opportunity to speak at the Public Hearing.

Written submissions are encouraged and may be submitted prior to the Public Hearing.
Written submissions must be received no later than 4 pm on Wednesday, April 30, 2014 or
can be submitted in person at the Public Hearing.

Please send submissions to the attention of Chris Plagnol, Deputy Corporate Officer:
BY MAIL:  Metro Vancouver, 4330 Kingsway, Burnaby, BC, V5H 4G8 or

BY FAX:  604-451-6686 or
BY EMAIL: PublicHearing@metrovancouver.org

Please note all submissions received will become part of the public record which includes the
submissions being made available for public inspection at Metro Vancouver Head Office and
on our website at www.metrovancouver.org

For further information, please contact Jason Smith, Senior Regional Planner at
778-452-2490 or jason.smith@metrovancouver.org.

Pursuant to the Local Government Act, the Chair of the Public Hearing may establish
procedural rules for the conduct of the Public Hearing. Each person wishing to speak at the
Public Hearing will be asked to register their name on the speakers list available at the Public
Hearing, and will be called upon to speak in numerical order. Speakers will be limited to a
maximum time of five minutes unless otherwise determined by leave of the Chair.

No written or oral representations will be received by Metro Vancouver after the
conclusion of the Public Hearing.
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